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Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

Thank you to parents who attended 
our merit awards assembly last 
week. We hope you enjoyed our 
special Mother's Day presentation. 
Unfortunately Class Dojo only 
allows for 15second video clips and 
we can not upload the video that 
was played. If any parent would like 
a copy of the clip, they are welcome 
to send a USB into the school for it 
to be uploaded to. 

Claire from Rankin Springs has done 
the final costing on the small 
schools excursion to Victoria, the 
final cost is $460 per child for a 5 

day 4 night excursion.  Students will 
depart Monday 4th September and 
return Friday 8th September. At 
Wednesday's P&C meeting we will 
discuss ways to subsidise the 
excursions to get the cost down.  
Please complete the attached 
expression of interest to confirm 
your child's place on the excursion 
so Claire can finalise her bookings 
for the excursion. 

Jason Hurley 
Relieving 
Principal 

P&C Meeting 
Wednesday, 17th May 

3.15 pm 

 
Grip Leadership  

(Yr 6)  
Wednesday 24th 

Zone Cross Country 

Friday 26th 
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Did you know the school has it’s own website?  Go to www.weethalle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

to see more photos, newsletters and much more 

Congratulations to the Award winners at our Assembly last Friday (Photos on front page) 

K-2 Class 

Merit Awards:  Darby Cattle & Henry Luelf 

Student of the Week:  Stevie Phillips 

Primary Class 

Merit Awards:  Riley Cattle & Luke Anderson 

Student of the Week:  Sophie Luelf 



K/1/2 Daily News 

Monday: 

Stevie, Isabelle and Laci 

Tuesday: 

Broden, Ellie and Macey 

Wednesday: 

Isla, Henry and Darby. 

 

News topic: 

Week 4: Toy from Home. 

Describe the toy and what it is 

made from. Identify the 

moving parts of the toy. 





Everyone who attended the Mothers Day 

Morning tea at the WhistleStop had an enjoyable 

day.  It was a beautiful morning with some stalls to 

browse - you could also have a manicure or your 

oracle cards read. The Museum was also open to 

have a look through. 

A huge Thankyou to Kelly Bridge for organising 

the day and to everyone who helped in any way , 

it was a lovely day. 

   




